
 

February 1, 2012 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Larry Powell, Chairperson 

House Committee on Agriculture and Natural Resources 

Statehouse, Room 149-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Powell: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2563 by Representative Wetta 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2563 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2563 would designate the annual Kansas Wheat Festival held in Wellington, Kansas 

as the official state wheat festival. 

 

 The Department of Agriculture indicates that passage of the bill would have no fiscal 

effect on state operations.  

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Melissa Wangemann, Kansas Association of Counties 

 Mark Heim, Agriculture  


